
 

 

   
 

 

 

 
PUBLICATION OF THE ANSWERS TO THE SHAREHOLDERS’ QUESTIONS IN 
RELATION TO THE SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING OF 25 FEBRUARY 2021  
 

 

Milan, 23 February 2021 - In relation to the upcoming Shareholders’ Meeting of Autogrill S.p.A. 

(Milan AGL IM) on 25 February 2021, which will be attended exclusively through Computershare 

S.p.A., the entity appointed by the company to act as designated representative pursuant to article 

135-undecies of the Italian Legislative Decree no. 58 of 24 February 1998, Autogrill S.p.A. hereby 

communicates that the answers to the questions received from the shareholders within the deadline of 

16 February 2021 are available in the section dedicated to the extraordinary shareholders’ meeting of 

25 February 2021 on the company’s website at the address: 

https://www.autogrill.com/en/governance/shareholders-meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Simona Gelpi 

Head of Group Corporate Communication  

T: +39 02 4826 3209 

simona.gelpi@autogrill.net  

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Group Corporate Development, M&A and Investor Relations Director 

T: +39 02 4826 3525 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 
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